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Governor meetings: 
 
Governors have continued to meet regularly via online meetings throughout the last term.    
During these meetings; 
 
• We have looked in detail at the current curriculum being delivered in school and the rationale    

behind this. 

• We have also discussed the new approach to behaviour in school and how this is working across 
all the year groups. 

• There has also been a focus on supporting school with their recent application for funding to     
repair the roof and boiler and heating systems. Governors with expertise in this area have been 
able to offer help and support with this. 

• We have looked at the Behaviour Policy and the Online Learning Policy during this term. 

• We have learnt how the school is becoming a Healthy Minds Champion School and the positive 
impact this is having on pupil well being. 

Welcome to our SpringTerm Governor Newsletter 

The governing board would like to thank all staff at Stannington Infants for their      
continued hard work during what has been a challenging year. We would like to take 

this opportunity to wish all staff, parents and pupils a relaxing and happy summer     
holiday. 

Governor visits: There have been no visits to school due to Covid restrictions. However,      
governors have kept in touch via email and through virtual meetings to keep up to date with 

what is going on in the school. 

The Governing Board would like to thank Tim Hull for his commitment to the school as his term 
as a parent Governor comes to an end. In September we welcome Lyndsay Bugden as Parent 
Governor and Becky Morris as Associate Governor.  


